
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
February 13, 2010, Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:20 p.m. 
 
Other officers present were, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and Linwood Nooe.   
 
The members thanked Billy Johnson and Bobby Johnson for the meal. 
 
Upon a motion by Dr. Bob, seconded by Kerry Minninger, the members approved the minutes 
for the January meeting. 

   
Safety Officer Tommy Jackson gave a presentation concerning maintaining control in flight upon 
loss of a control surface, i.e., elevator, rudder etc... His presentation was well received and 
provoked good participation. Very good presentation. 
 
Financial report. Dee reported we will have the next report at the March meeting with very little 
change in financials at time of this meeting. 
 
New Members:  Max McDaniel sponsored by Boyd Robertson was welcomed as a new 
member. 
 
New Business.  Upon a motion by Richard Vaughn and seconded by Dr. Bob the members 
approved the purchase of 5 loads of topsoil @ $80.00 per for maintenance on the field. 
 
 
Old Business.  
 
 
Dr. Bob motioned to adjourn. With a second by Tommy Jackson, the meeting adjourned at 1:42 

p.m 


